
Rockville HS - College Prep/Support 

 

Course Title GR Description 

Resource Program 
(Academic Intervention) 

9 

The purpose of the Resource class is to teach students self-regulatory processes, learning 
strategies and skills including self-determination and self-advocacy-that will have a 
positive effect on how students approach, view, learn and meet academic demands. The 
instruction provided in the Resource class is designed to help students gain an 
understanding of their own learning style, develop self-regulatory skills and become 
proficient in the use of learning strategies and skills that can be applied to challenging 
academic content. The goal is for students to function effectively in other general 
education environment, access the general education curriculum, and master Individual 
Education Program goals. Students are expected to generalize the skills and strategies 
learned in the Resource class in their classes.  Students are referred to the program by 
counselors and/or administrators.   
This course code should be used for grade 9 only.  

Resource Program 
(Special Education 

Support) 

Resource Program 
(Academic Intervention) 

10-12 

The purpose of the Resource class is to teach students self-regulatory processes, learning 
strategies and skills including self-determination and self-advocacy-that will have a 
positive effect on how students approach, view, learn and meet academic demands. The 
instruction provided in the Resource class is designed to help students gain an 
understanding of their own learning style, develop self-regulatory skills and become 
proficient in the use of learning strategies and skills that can be applied to challenging 
academic content. The goal is for students to function effectively in other general 
education environment, access the general education curriculum, and master Individual 
Education Program goals. Students are expected to generalize the skills and strategies 
learned in the Resource class in their classes.  Students are referred to the program by 
counselors and/or administrators.   
This course code should be used for grades 10-12 only.  

Resource Program 
(Special Education 

support) 

Resource Program 
(DHOH) 

10-12 

The purpose of the Resource class is to teach students self-regulatory processes, learning 
strategies and skills including self-determination and self-advocacy-that will have a 
positive effect on how students approach, view, learn and meet academic demands. The 
instruction provided in the Resource class is designed to help students gain an 
understanding of their own learning style, develop self-regulatory skills and become 
proficient in the use of learning strategies and skills that can be applied to challenging 
academic content. The goal is for students to function effectively in other general 
education environment, access the general education curriculum, and master Individual 
Education Program goals. Students are expected to generalize the skills and strategies 
learned in the Resource class in their classes.  This course code should be used for 
grades 10-12 in the DHOH program only.  

 

For any other options or questions please see Ms. Alejandra Crawley, Resource Counselor (RC) for guidance and 

information. 


